
 
 
 
From: "Helen Davis" 
To: "Kim Segal" 
Sent: Monday, January 23, 2006 2:03 PM 
Subject: Biolase Treatment 
 
 
Dear Kim,  
 
I just wanted to pass along to you my sincere gratitude for  
the rapid progress of my recovery from my auto accident which occurred  
on August 10, 2005.  I had had back spasms that were so severe that I  
was in the emergency room 4 times prior to starting your Biolase  
treatments and could not turn my head without neck pain.  After just  
two  treatments the tightness was dramatically improved and now after  
five treatments, the pain and tightness is all but gone.  Needless to  
say, I have not had a back spasm since I began treatment just 3 weeks  
ago. 
 
Again, thank you for your help with this problem.  I previously had  
other types of physical therapy treatments without any improvement and  
at times had gotten worse. 
 
I wish you all the success with your product and it's future in  
helping others as you have in my case. 
 
Helen Davis 


